
    

 
 

August 2009 
 

STORM LETTER FROM HUDSON VILLAGE 
 
In the storm of July 18, 2009 we were lucky that more damage did not occur.  Their were 
many items that were blown off of peoples balconies including patio furniture, and glass 
which broke and scattered all over different parts of the complex.    We kindly ask for the 
safety of yourself and others that if you are away or even if you are home that you make 
sure that you secure all your items.  Please do not leave empty bottles or items that could 
cause harm to others or the complex on your balconies (refer to bylaws on what is allowed 
on balconies).    
 
If you are missing any items after this storm or any storm please contact the board of 
directors via e-mail as we will be storing these items for 30 days only.  After that these 
items will be disposed of. 
 
 
As mentioned in our August newsletter cleanliness and safety are two of our priorities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Your Board of Directors. 
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